
Mogden Notification 

What’s happening? 
Over the next 3 days we will be carrying out some remedial work to our  
West Side Odour Control Unit.  We will be turning off parts of our odour 
control system for short periods at a time while the work is being carried 
out.   
 
How will this affect me? 
During this activity residents may experience above average odours. 
 
What are we doing? 
We’re sorry for the inconvenience this may cause and assure you that 
every effort is being made to carry out the work in the shortest possible 
time frame.  We expect this work to be completed by the end of the 
week. 
 
Areas affected  
Please see the map below, the red circle highlights the area that is      
undergoing maintenance. 
 
 
 
 

 

Kind regards, 
Mogden STW 

ENTRANCE 



Mogden Notification 

 
What’s happening? 
Over the weekend (2 & 3 March) we will be carrying out work which     
requires the closure of our Combined Heat & Power engines.  As a result 
the gas produced by our process will be burnt off in our flare stack while 
the work is being carried out. 
 
How will this affect me? 
Residents may see the flame emanating from the flare stack during the 
night , however this is quite normal and controlled. 
 
What are we doing? 
We’re  taking all  necessary safety precautions and we’re monitoring the 
process closely from our control room and staff on site.  We expect the 
work to be completed by Sunday 3 March 2019. 
 
 

 

Kind regards, 
Mogden STW 

ENTRANCE 



Mogden Notification 

 
What’s happening? 
Over the next two days, we will be carrying out enhancement work on 
our West Side Odour Control Unit. The work being carried out will         
improve both the reliability and the effectiveness of the unit.  
 
How will this affect me? 
During this activity residents may experience above average odours. 
 
What are we doing? 
We’re sorry for the inconvenience this may cause and assure you that 
every effort is being made to carry out the work in the shortest possible 
time frame. We expect this work to be completed by the end of day on 29 
January 2019.  
 
Areas affected  
Please see the map below, the red circle highlights the area that is      
undergoing maintenance.  

 

Kind regards, 
Mogden STW 

ENTRANCE 


